FCC Implements Broadband Labels 
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]Internet service providers will have to start displaying prices, fees and speeds for their service now that the FCC has approved label requirements. Labels have to be accessible and appear on ads, websites and other marketing materials, though they're not required on monthly bills.
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